Almond Twentieth Century Club Library
Executive Session Meeting Minutes — December 29, 2022

In attendance: Elva Owlett - Library Board President, Eric Ewald — Library Board Trustee,
Linda Staiger - Library Board Trustee, Valerie Ewald — Library Board Trustee
Not in attendance: Mary Jo Murray - Library Board Vice President

Meeting called to order at 7:59 p.m.

It was discussed that Connor will be paid $1/hr more while they serve as Interim Director,
beginning December 16th until such time as a Director has been hired. It was noted that wages
would automatically rise with the minimum wage increase required by NYS on December 31st.
For clarity, in addition to this increase, an additional $1/hr was approved. Once a Director has
been found, additional discussion will be held to determine what the Library Aide wage will be.
Eric motioned, Linda seconded - passed

Meeting was adjourned at 8:08 p.m. - Eric motioned, Linda seconded.



